
 
4th September 2020 Newsletter  

WELCOME BACK 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming children back to nursery.   We hope you 
have had a relaxing summer.  We have taken some photos of the children’s 
classrooms and teachers. We hope you can share these with your child before 
they return.   
 
Please check your start date and please remember to drop off and pick up on 
time. This will help us to keep everyone safe and follow government guidelines. 
Please remember there are 3 entrances.  There will be a  member of staff on 
duty to show you where to go if you are not sure. 
 
If you wish to speak to us please give us a call on 01209 713607 

Click on the link for information for parents regarding returning to school.  
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about
-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/
what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-
in-the-autumn-term 
 
 
Here is a link to our Covid Risk Assessment 
 
https://www.camborne-nursery.cornwall.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Risk-
Assessment-September-2020.pdf 

SICKNESS 
Do not send your child to their nursery, childminder, school or college if: 
• they are showing coronavirus (COVID-19) symptoms 
• someone in their household is showing symptoms 

 
Arrange a test if you or your child develops symptoms. Inform your nursery, 
childminder, school or college of the results. 
If the test is positive, follow guidance for households with possible or con-
firmed coronavirus (COVID-19) infection, and engage with the NHS Test and 
Trace process. 
 
It is really important that you help nurseries, childminders, schools and  
colleges to implement these actions by following the advice set out here and 
wider public health advice and guidance. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=ofsted+outstanding&hl=en&biw=1440&bih=703&gbv=2&tbm=isch&tbnid=j9fdsou4u01jkM:&imgrefurl=http://www.churc.co.uk/ofsted_report&docid=4S3Hx17GsTzIEM&imgurl=http://www.churc.co.uk/images/uploads/file_172.jpg&w=419&h=302&ei=ejwhT6
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-in-
https://www.camborne-nursery.cornwall.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Risk-Assessment-September-2020.pdf
https://www.camborne-nursery.cornwall.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Risk-Assessment-September-2020.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance


Carrie’s class 



Tamsin’s class 



Katie’s class 



The garden 



 

DIARY DATES 

3rd and 4th September - INSET day (nursery closed) 

Monday 7th September - First day back 

26th to 30th October - Half term  

21st December to 1st January - Christmas holidays 

Monday 1st March - INSET day  

Tuesday 4th May 2021 - INSET day  

 


